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Nobel prize physics 1999

Re: Prof. George Zoupanos

L.S.;

This is a letter of support for Prof. George Zoupanos.

[ have known George for quite some time. I met him for the first time in France,
where we both participated in a Summer School. Later I met him several times at CERN,
Geneva, and I also remember participating in a Summer School that he had organized at
Corfu. In short, like me, he was an active member of the international group of particle
physicist.

I know George very well as a senior scientist that Greece can be proud of. He has ac-
tively participated in many scientific events, and he always made substantial contributions.
I can testify to his high standing as a scientist and educator.

O\y

/Mal ‘tinus Veltman

Regards,



